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October 29, 1982

N ' /gg/

United States Nuclear Regulatory Ccmnission \

Region V T
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 260
Walnut Creek, CA 94596 -

i

Attn: R. D. Thcmas, Chief (
Materials Radiation Protection Section

,

Re: Notice of Violation .

State of California License No. 2851-60
"%.

Dear Mr. Thanas:

In response to your Notice of Violation as a result of the NRC special safety \ ' ,
inspection conducted by Mr. D. Skov on October 1, 1982 at the Hunters Point ,

Naval Shipyard, we wish to advise that the following steps have been taken to'
correct this incident and to avoid further non-ccrupliance infractions on our
part:

.

Itm 1. David D. Shov was notified by phone that Western Industrial
X-Ray wouldibe providing radiographic ins g ion aboard the
USS FLINT and the USS WABASH for the period October 1-3, 1982.
NRC Form 241 was subnitted. We then discovered this would be
an on-going, job. Again we contacted Mr. Skov, following up
with NRC Fo m 241 to cover period October 4 - Decmber 31, 1982.

Its 2. Our customers have been requested to give our office advance
notice when scheduling radiographic inspection service. This
would allow us ample time to notify your department ,f proposed
activity.

Item 3. Ccrupliance has been net.

I assure you that our Cmpany is very safety--conscious and we will makesevery effort
to a:xuply with the regulations set fo; 9 under general license provisions of
10 CFR 150.20, and in accordance^.r the NRC Enforcment Policy (10 CFR Part 2,
Appendix C) 47 FR 9987 (March 9 1% i to insure safe working conditions for our
mployees and those we prc u >er * w for.

Sincerely

WESTERN INDUS'IRIAL X-RAY, INC.
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Keith Williamson
Radiation Safety Officer
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